
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com] 
10/3/2018 4:57:08 PM 
Fred Jackson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=fjackson]; 
Mindala Wilcox [/O=lnglewood/OU=CITY/cn=Recipients/cn=mwilcox] 
Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com]; Amber Grady [AGrady@esassoc.com]; Addie Farrell 
[AFarrell@esassoc.com] 

FW: Building permits needed 

Fred and Mindy, 

Could you please pull some additional building permits for us for the IBEC project? Information is below. Scans and 
emails would work just fine. Please send by the end of the week as we are continuing work on the historic resources 
evaluation and want to be sure we have the right materials in hand. 

Thanks, 
Christina 
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From: Amber Grady 
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 12:04 PM 
To: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com> 
Cc: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com> 
Subject: Building permits needed 

We need building permits for the following addresses: 

• 10226 S. Prairie Ave. (APN 4032-008-006) (Constructed in 1928) 

• 3940 W. Century Blvd. (APN 4032-001-049) (Constructed in 1955) 

We have the legacy building permit logs for 1993, 1994, and 1999, but given the construction dates of these buildings I 
just wanted to see if there are any other permits available. 

Thanks, 
Amber 

Amber Grady 
Senior Architectural Historian 
ESA I Environmental Science Associates 
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